From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]

Sent: 12 February 2014 11:43

To: croydonkingston&woolwichcrown@cps.gsi.gov.uk; listing@woolwich.crowncourt.gsi.gov.uk;
Lorraine Cordell; J.B. Akin-Olugbade

Subject: Regina v. Simon Cordell for mention at Woolwich Crown Court on 18th February 2014

Attachments: SECTION 8 APPLICATION.pdf
Dear Sir or Madam

We continue to act on behalf of our above named client under the terms of a legal representation
order.

We attach a copy of the section 8 application in relation to this matter. We apologise for the delay in
serving this document.

We await the disclosure in due course.

Yours faithfully

MICHAEL CARROLL & CO.




